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CCARC’s PEERS Program Benefits From Generous 

Farmington Bank Foundation Donation 
 
 

 
Left to Right: Anne Ruwet, CCARC, Todd Navin, 
Farmington Bank, and Anna Cardona, CCARC 
 
CCARC received $5,000 from the Farmington Bank Foundation this month to help fund 
their Personal Enrichment and Education through Respite Services (PEERS) Program. 
This program has been in existence for over 35 years and offers socialization for 
adults with disabilities through community activities. Favorite activities include dining 
out, movies, shopping, arts and crafts, and sports. All of these activities help enhance 
each individual’s life. Importantly, the relief from care provided by PEERS gives 
critical free time to caregivers. And, the influx of money into the community is greatly 
appreciated by local businesses! 
 
CCARC is central Connecticut’s leading non-profit dedicated to helping people with 
disabilities. It was founded in 1952 and is committed to providing personalized 
services to people with disabilities to help make their dreams happen. For more 
detailed information about the services CCARC provides or how to support the 
organization, please contact Anne Ruwet at 860-229-6665. Additional information may 
be found at ccarc.com. 
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